
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Lake Myrtle, where it is 
              always good to be a turtle! 
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Dear Turtle Families, 
 
I want to thank all who helped make our cookie dough fundraiser a huge success. We made just over $10,000 which will go towards 
technology enhancements and teacher grants that goes directly to your child’s classroom and student programs. Again, thank you for your 

support. 
 
The PTO will be holding its Fall Dance on November 2nd. It is a fun night for the kids to hang out with friends and classmates, and for parents 
to visit with other parents. There will be a DJ with dancing and various snacks and drinks to purchase. Pre-ticket sales are being sold until 
October 31st. Tickets will also be sold at the door the evening of the event. Since this is a family event, students attending will need to have a 

chaperone present. Students are NOT allowed to be dropped off unattended.  
 
If you are a new 3rd grade parent/guardian, please join our FSA information night on November 8th to learn details about some assessments 
your child will take and other important information to help your child succeed. Please also join us on November 9th for our annual Veteran’s 
Day tribute to those who are serving or have served our country. It is a nice event. 
 

Remember school starts promptly at 8:40am so students need to be in their classroom before the 8:40am bell.  
 
We wish you all an enjoyable Thanksgiving break and that is gives you and your family a chance to all be together. Happy Thanksgiving! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Hermansen 

November 2018    

 

  

  


